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My mother, Maureen Landrebe was run down my a mobility scooter on the 14th Feb 2013 at 
Merrylands. It was a hit and run. Police were unable to identify the woman on the scooter due to no 
registration no, serial number etc. 
My mother sustained a broken arm and severe bruising and spent 6 days in Westmead Hospital. 
These scooters need a visible identification number so they can be held accountable in incidents such 

as these. I also believe people should show just cause to have one, so many people use them 

because they are just too lazy to walk and are not suffering any particular disability. 
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